PLYWOOD

The Commission reviewed the status and progress of the work of the
Binational Committee on Plywood Standards and agreed to send a
joint letter to the Committee urging it to submit recommendations
for common standards no later than Pebruary 28, 1990.

SERVICES WORKING GROUP

The Commission established a Working Group on Services in order to
monitor the implementation of Chapter 14, consider in consultation
with the industries concerned the expansion and further
liberalization of trade in services pursuant to Article 1405, and
report regularly to the Commission.




